
Governor Nikki Haley
State of South Carolina
Office of the Governor
1205 Pendleton street
Columbia, South Carolina, 29201

October 1, 2014

Dear Governor Haley:

I am writing you with regard to my understanding that you may attend the
Grand Opening ofStarTek Call Center here in Myrtle Beach on October 13th•

If this is so, I would appreciate meeting you and hope that you could take a
moment and visit me in the new McDonalds in TownCenter near StarTek.
Youhave to pass McDonalds on your way to the Grand Opening.

I Am the Hostess at McDonalds and like so many senior citizens, (I am
seventy six years old), we find that we have to work part-time to supplement
our income theses days.

I received a letter from you May 6, 2013 when I voted against illegal
immigration. I am all for anyone coming in legally and the right way.
I worked for the Department of Defense in the Washington, D.C. area.
I am concerned like many others the direction the United States is going in.

I believe Governor Haley like many others I talk to, that you represent South
Carolina and its people well. You definitely have my vote and many of our
customers at McDonalds are senior citizens and they also tell me they like
you and support you as our Governor.

I hope if you are in town, October 13th, that you find a moment to stop in and
say Hello.

Sincerely,
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Ellen W.Hayden
558 Tuckahoe Road
Myrtle Beach, SC 29579-4294


